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Rumson, NJ- Rumson was excited to invite Tim Rohrer, founder of
Tips4Inclusion, to speak with students. Tim's message was powerful and
resonated deeply with the student body. His advocacy for inclusion and
empowerment of individuals with disabilities brought a new perspective
to the students, inspiring them to embrace diversity and foster a sense of
belonging for everyone in their community. By sharing his personal
experiences and insights, Tim instilled a sense of empathy and
understanding among the students.

During his visit, Tim Rohrer captivated the audience with his dedication to breaking down barriers and
promoting inclusivity in all aspects of life. His impactful storytelling and engaging speaking style created a
memorable experience for all who attended. Whether he was sharing his own journey or offering practical tips
for fostering a more inclusive environment, Tim's presence left a lasting impression on the students of Rumson.
The event provided an opportunity for students to not only learn about inclusion but also to actively participate
in the conversation. Tim's interactive approach encouraged students to ask questions, share their own thoughts,
and embrace the value of diversity. It was a transformative experience that sparked meaningful discussions and
motivated students to become catalysts for positive change in their school and community. By shedding light
on the importance of inclusive practices and the power of empathy, he ignited a passion within the students to
create a more inclusive and welcoming environment for individuals with disabilities. His message challenged
the students to reevaluate their perspectives and encouraged them to approach diversity with an open heart and
mind.

Tim Rohrer's presence in Rumson proved to be a source of inspiration and impact for both students and staff.
His unwavering commitment to inclusion and empowerment has left an enduring mark influencing the
community's approach to diversity and nurturing a sense of belonging for all. Jennifer Gibbons, Principal at FD,
along with Brittaney Flynn, Acting-Principal at DP, and Dr. Michael Snyder, Director of Student Services,
jointly express their deep gratitude for Tim Rohrer's visit to Rumson. They appreciate the positive influence he
brought to students and staff highlighting his empowering message that emphasizes unity and empowerment.
This impactful visit has resonated within the community inspiring continued efforts to cultivate a welcoming
atmosphere.

The event was made possible thanks to the dedicated efforts of our PTO, which played a significant role in
organizing and supporting Tim's visit. Their hard work and commitment to fostering a positive and inclusive
environment within the school were instrumental in bringing Tim to Rumson. The PTO's contributions were
essential in making the event a success and the school community was grateful for their invaluable support.


